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Livingston Cricket Club is pleased to announce an exciting partnership with Zaika Indian
Cuisine  becoming the club's Shirt Sponsor
for 2017, We will be revealing our new kit very soon, resplendent with Zaika's logo and possibly
a new club badge!

  

Iain Murdoch, Chairman of Livingston Cricket Club, said " I am delighted that we have secured 
this sponsorship deal and created yet another great partnership between the club and a thriving
local business and I am confident that we can support each other in many ways for many years
to come." 

  

If you want to welcome Zaika to the club why not try something from their tempting
Takeaway menu at www.zaikalivingston.co.uk
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